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We're getting real close to the end everyone! So many of you have either reached 
Bronze or are really close! And a lot of you could reach Gold if you put in the 
effort over the next few weeks. We believe in all of you and we appreciate you're 
engagement in our activities! If you ever want to know where you're at or need 
reminders of what we're offering for incentives, feel free to reach out to me and 
I'll let you know!
 
You can do it!
 
- Aryn Ray, Secretary
 
 

• We are having our third and final speaker meeting of the semester this Thursday in 
C206 from 7:30-8:30. Dr. Beaty will be speaking on... What is Morally and Ethically Right: 
Discussion Over the Baby Owens Case Study
 
• Study Hour is Tuesday in the BSB Atrium from 7:00-8:00pm
 
• Can and Plastic Bag Drive: Bring in 5 cans for 1 point or 10 bags for 1 point! This is 
supporting Caritas Food Pantry and you can drop off your cans and plastic bags at study 
hour, our weekly meetings, and our socials. This will continue through our last meeting 
on Nov. 29th
 
• Our next fundraiser is Tuesday at Chipotle from 4:00-8:00pm! Look for Dylan, Reese, or 
Taylor when you get there to get credit!
 
• Our own Hannah Gannon is a Health & Wellness Peer Leader and is offering to be an 
accountability partner and coach for nutrition, work outs, and meal preps! Contact her at 
hannah_gannon@baylor.edu or (605) 651-4551, and you'll receive a mentoring point!
 
• If you ever feel you're in need of help (in any area of life or school), please reach out! We 
have a mentoring request form on the website: bumeds.org/mentoring
 
• Make sure to get your points in soon! The cut off for earning an incentive is November 
24th. That simply means that where you end up at as of November 24th, that's what 
incentive you will receive! If you have questions about where you're at or what the 
incentives are, feel free to reach out to Aryn.
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Speaker Meeting
Dr. Beaty

C206
7:30-8:30
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• The application for the Pre-Health Office Research Internships will open on 
December 1st. There will be 3 information sessions for anyone who is interested in 
learning more about it. Deadline to apply is February 15th. Info Sessions are Nov 13 
4:00-4:40pm (C124), Nov 16 3:30-4:10pm (C124), and Nov 28 4:00-4:40pm (C124)
 
• Thinking about switching away from Pre-Med?  Come to a presentation on Nov 12 
at 5 in E231
 
• Medical Service Abroad and Study Abroad Presentation Nov 14 at 6 in D109

Mission Waco
 

Study Hour
7:00-8:00

BSB Atrium

Caritas
 

Mosaic
 

Hospice Bingo

Mission Waco
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